
FRIDAY 22ND MARCH STARTING AT 9:30AM
IN THE K-2 PLAYGROUND

ALL STUDENTS WILL HAVE THE OPPORTUNITY TO SHOWCASE
THEIR EASTER HATS MADE DURING PEER SUPPORT OR THE

CREATIONS THEY MADE WITH YOU AT HOME.

ANY SIBLINGS ATTENDING ARE WELCOME TO WEAR AN EASTER
HAT AND JOIN IN DURING THE SIBLING SONG.

THE P&C WILL BE HOLDING AN EASTER RAFFLE.
TICKETS HAVE BEEN SENT HOME AND WILL ALSO BE AVAILABLE

ON THE DAY PRIOR TO THE PARADE.
 MORNING TEA AND A COFFEE VAN WILL BE AVAILABLE.

TO ALL PARENTS, CARERS AND FAMILIES

WE WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO ATTEND OUR
2024 EASTER HAT PARADE

EASTER HAT PARADE


